
From: Hernandez, Edgar@DOT
To: Paul Scheibel
Cc: OPR State Clearinghouse; Deel, David@DOT; Navarro, Michael@DOT
Subject: Shirk Road Widening and Mill Creek Culvert Modification Project SCH#2019129049
Date: Tuesday, January 7, 2020 12:09:22 PM

Good afternoon Paul,
 
After further review, Caltrans has a ‘No Comment’ on the proposed project. Additionally, Caltrans
concurs with the installation of pedestrian/bike facilities, as stated on page 71 of the document, in
an effort to encourage alternative modes of transportation.
 
As a point of information, Caltrans’s SR 198 Corridor Study provides a conceptual plan to upgrade
the existing tight diamond interchange at SR 198 and Shirk Road to a partial cloverleaf (L-9
configuration) interchange in the future. 
 
Respectfully,
 
Edgar Hernandez
Transportation Planner
Caltrans District 6
(559) 488-4168
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